How will in-person meal time work?

Students will still be allowed to eat in cafeterias, with 50% capacity in lunchrooms by extending the
amount of time each day to conduct meal service.

Additional guidelines include:

 Students who eat in cafeterias will be served by nutrition staff wearing gloves & masks. Serve yourself
options will not be available unless items are individually wrapped or pre-packed in grab n go containers.
* At the elementary level, students will have two main entree choices per day; PBJ Sandwich or Hot
entree option. All entree options will receive a choice of vegetables, fruit and a salad choice of the day &
milk. At MS/HS level additional hot entree options; burgers, pizzas & others will be offered in individually
wrapped deli paper.

« Salad bars will not be in service; students will receive salad bar offerings off the salad bar behind the
service line served by nutrition staff. Salad bar options will be pre-designated on each day-see the new
digital menu for details

 Food service workers will continually wash, rinse, and sanitize all high touch surfaces in the kitchen and
the serving line.

* The number of students per table will be limited to enforce social distancing guidance.

« Students will eat with other students in their grade levels or class cohort.

» Parents may pack snacks & meals for their specific students. No other snacks for sale or donated will be
provided by any other staff, parents, vendors, outside organizations during the school day except as
provided by ServSafe certified D51 Nutrition staff.

» Meals inside the cafeteria will continue to use reusable trays, meals taken outside of the cafeteria will be
in compostable disposable containers. All silverware will be an individual wrapped napkin/spork.

Will high school students still be able to leave campus for lunch?
Yes
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